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31-XII-35        
                                                          
Dear Pa & Ma Broomie – Happy Christmas  
past & Happy New year to come! 
 
          Here is my Christmas greeting – itssic late ’cause  
the printers only delivered it yesterday – I  
wrote it while having my throat done & they  
promised to have it finished a week before  
Xmas but the machine broke down &  
no body would mend it until after the  
Feast of Ramadan (2 days after Xmas) so  
poor me got let down! When they did  
get it finished it came in the form you  
see – nearly all the copies speckled with ink  
& thumb prints – the paper folded anyhow,  
& the weirdest type & space/<i>ng – true Egyptian  
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style! Moreover they sent some 5 or 6 hundred  
copies! (instead of 100) I suppose, having got  
the machine to work, they didn’t like to stop it! 
I didn’t even get a proof of the letterpress so the  
punctuation is strange – never mind here it is  
& lots of blessings for you with it! 
 
          Myrtle is very well & has just finished  
another picture – isntsic she a good girl! 
 
          Lots of love to both & to Pat too 
          Yours affectionately  
          Amice Calverley                      
 


